
Fondora Inc.

Fedora Documentation Project



  Fedora Linux Chris Tyler,2006-10-17 Neither a
Starting Linux book nor a dry reference manual,
this book has a lot to offer to those coming to
Fedora from other operating systems or distros. --
Behdad Esfahbod, Fedora developer This book will
get you up to speed quickly on Fedora Linux, a
securely-designed Linux distribution that includes
a massive selection of free software packages.
Fedora is hardened out-of-the-box, it's easy to
install, and extensively customizable - and this
book shows you how to make Fedora work for you.
Fedora Linux: A Complete Guide to Red Hat's
Community Distribution will take you deep into
essential Fedora tasks and activities by
presenting them in easy-to-learn modules. From
installation and configuration through advanced
topics such as administration, security, and
virtualization, this book captures the important
details of how Fedora Core works--without the
fluff that bogs down other books and help/how-to
web sites. Instead, you can learn from a concise
task-based approach to using Fedora as both a
desktop and server operating system. In this book,
you'll learn how to: Install Fedora and perform
basic administrative tasks Configure the KDE and
GNOME desktops Get power management working on
your notebook computer and hop on a wired or
wireless network Find, install, and update any of
the thousands of packages available for Fedora
Perform backups, increase reliability with RAID,
and manage your disks with logical volumes Set up
a server with file sharing, DNS, DHCP, email, a
Web server, and more Work with Fedora's security
features including SELinux, PAM, and Access
Control Lists (ACLs) Whether you are running the
stable version of Fedora Core or bleeding-edge
Rawhide releases, this book has something for
every level of user. The modular, lab-based
approach not only shows you how things work-but
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also explains why--and provides you with the
answers you need to get up and running with Fedora
Linux. Chris Tyler is a computer consultant and a
professor of computer studies at Seneca College in
Toronto, Canada where he teaches courses on Linux
and X Window System Administration. He has worked
on systems ranging from embedded data converters
to Multics mainframes.
  Red Hat Fedora Linux 2 All-in-One Desk Reference
For Dummies Naba Barkakati,2004-08-06 This
essential reference organizes material into a set
of nine stand-alone, task-oriented minibooks that
enable readers to understand all aspects of the
Fedora OS, the latest release of the most popular
Linux distribution Each minibook covers a
different aspect of Fedora, such as getting users
started with Fedora, the various workstations and
applications, OpenOffice.org, networking, system
administration, security, running Internet servers
on a Fedora system, and programming More
experienced readers can use this desktop reference
to look up how to perform specific tasks, such as
hooking up to the Internet, using a cable modem,
or reading e-mail Includes the full Fedora Core
distribution with source code on DVD and all of
the CD content that comes with Fedora, saving
readers hours of download time
  A Practical Guide to Fedora and Red Hat
Enterprise Linux Mark G. Sobell,2010-02-11 Master
All the Techniques You Need to Succeed with Fedora
and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Set up key Internet
servers, step by step, including Samba, Apache,
sendmail, DNS, FTP, and other Internet servers
Automate and streamline administration with this
edition’s outstanding new chapter on Perl
scripting Master GUI-based admin tools and the
powerful Linux command line (CLI) In this book,
one of the world’s leading Linux experts brings
together all the knowledge you’ll need to succeed
with Fedora or Red Hat Enterprise Linux in any
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real-world environment. Best-selling author Mark
Sobell explains Linux clearly and effectively,
focusing on skills you’ll actually use as an
administrator, user, or programmer. Sobell assumes
no prior Linux knowledge. He starts at the
beginning and walks you through every topic and
task that matters, using easy-to-understand
examples. Step by step, you’ll learn how to
install and configure Linux from the accompanying
DVD, navigate its graphical user interfaces,
provide file/print sharing and Internet services,
make sure Linux desktops and networks are as
secure as possible, work with the powerful command
line, administer Linux efficiently, and even
automate administration with Perl scripts. Mark
Sobell has taught hundreds of thousands of Linux
and UNIX professionals. He knows every Linux nook
and cranny–and he never forgets what it’s like to
be new to Linux. Whatever you’ll want to do with
Linux–now or in the future–this book gives you
everything you’ll need. Compared with the other
Linux books out there, A Practical Guide to
Fedora™ and Red Hat® Enterprise Linux®, Fifth
Edition, delivers Complete, up-to-the-minute
coverage of Fedora 12 and RHEL 5 Deeper coverage
of the command line and the newest GUIs, including
desktop customization More practical coverage of
file sharing using Samba, NFS, and FTP More and
better coverage of automating administration with
Perl More usable, realistic coverage of Internet
server configuration, including Apache, sendmail,
NFS, DNS/BIND, and LDAP More state-of-the-art
security techniques, including SELinux (Security
Enhanced Linux), ACLs (Access Control Lists),
firewall setup using both the Red Hat GUI and
iptables, and a full chapter on OpenSSH More and
better coverage of system/network administration
tasks, including new coverage of network
monitoring with Cacti Complete instructions on
keeping Linux systems up-to-date using yum And
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much more, including a 500+ term glossary and a
comprehensive index Includes DVD! Get the full
version of the Fedora 12 release!
  Fedora 11 and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Bible
Christopher Negus,Chris Negus,Eric Foster-
Johnson,2009-07-20 New in Fedora 11 : EXT4 file
systems, RPM 4.6, Cortado streaming video,
improved webcam support, connection sharing with
Network manager, better printer support. -- Cover,
p.4.
  Fedora 11 User Guide Fedora Documentation
Project,2009-07 The Fedora User Guide is focused
on the end-user looking to accomplish standard
desktop computer user tasks, such as browsing the
web, reading and sending email, and doing office
productivity work.
  Fedora 14 Installation Guide Fedora
Documentation Project,2010-11 The official Fedora
14 Installation Guide covers installation of
Fedora, a Linux distribution built on free and
open source software.
  Fedora 13 Security Guide Fedora Documentation
Project,2010-07 The official Fedora 13 Security
Guide is designed to assist users of Fedora, a
Linux distribution built on free and open source
software, in learning the processes and practices
of securing workstations and servers against local
and remote intrusion, exploitation, and malicious
activity.
  Fedora 13 Virtualization Guide Fedora
Documentation Project,2010-07
  Beginning Fedora Desktop Richard
Petersen,2013-11-29 Beginning Fedora Desktop:
Fedora 18 Edition is a complete guide to using the
Fedora 18 Desktop Linux release as your daily
driver for mail, productivity, social networking,
and more. Author and Linux expert Richard Petersen
delves into the operating system as a whole and
offers you a complete treatment of Fedora 18
Desktop installation, configuration, and use.
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You'll discover how to install Fedora 18 Desktop
on any hardware, learn which applications perform
which functions, how to manage software updates,
tips and tricks for the GNOME 3 and KDE desktops,
useful shell commands, and both the Fedora
administration and network tools. Get the most out
of Fedora 18 Desktop -- including free Office
suites, editors, e-book readers, music and video
applications and codecs, email clients, Web and
FTP browsers, microblogging and IM applications --
with a copy of Beginning Fedora Desktop: Fedora 18
Edition at your side.
  Linux Bible Christopher Negus,2007-06-05 Get
ready to master the basics and beyond with this
in-depth guide to Linux. You’ll discover how Linux
is productive enough to use as your only desktop
system and powerful enough to run entire corporate
enterprise installations. Plus, you’ll walk
through 16 different Linux distributions, find
step-by-step instructions, be introduced to new
programming tools, and tap into the world of free
software, all aimed at helping you succeed with
Linux. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary
materials are not included as part of eBook file.
  Linux Bible 2009 Edition Christopher
Negus,2009-04-27 As the ultimate resource on the
basics of the Linux desktops, servers, and
programming tools, this book is written by the
ultimate author on all things Linux. This
transition resource is ideal if you are making the
move from Windows or Macintosh to using Linux as
your desktop system, and explains the Linux
technology, offers detailed installation
instructions, and includes step-by-step
descriptions of key desktop and server components.
You’ll relish the in-depth descriptions that will
help you choose the best Linux distribution to
suit your needs. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
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  Clovis Crawfish and Fedora Field Mouse Fontenot,
Mary Alice,1998 When Fédora Field Mouse is swept
away during a hard rain on the Louisiana bayou,
Clovis Crawfish and his friends come to her
rescue.
  Fedora 13 User Guide Fedora Documentation
Project,2010-07 The official Fedora 13 User Guide
is focused on the end-user looking to accomplish
standard desktop computer user tasks, such as
browsing the web, reading and sending email, and
doing office productivity work.
  Fedora 10 and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Bible
Christopher Negus,2009-04-29 As a market-leading,
free, open-source Linux operating system (OS),
Fedora 10 is implemented in Red Hat Enterprise
Linux and serves as an excellent OS for those who
want more frequent updates. Bestselling author
Christopher Negus offers an ideal companion
resource for both new and advanced Linux users. He
presents clear, thorough instructions so you can
learn how to make Linux installation simple and
painless, take advantage of the desktop interface,
and use the Linux shell, file system, and text
editor. He also describes key system
administration skills, including setting up users,
automating system tasks, backing up and restoring
files, and understanding the latest security
issues and threats. Included is both a DVD
distribution of Fedora Linux 10 and a bootable
Fedora LiveCD. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
  Red Hat Linux Fedora 3 Unleashed Bill Ball,Hoyt
Duff,2005 The best, most trusted comprehensive
guide to the latest version of Red Hat's open-
community Fedora Linux distribution.
  Fedora Linux Learn Install, manage and protect
your environments with Fedora Linux ,2024-02-03
Preface Welcome to the world of Fedora Linux! This
e-book, titled Fedora Linux: Learn, Install,
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Manage, and Protect Your Environments with Fedora
Linux, is a comprehensive and practical journey
designed to empower you to explore, deploy, and
effectively secure your environments with Fedora
Linux. Fedora is more than just an operating
system; it is a vibrant community and a robust
platform that embraces innovation, freedom, and
collaboration. Throughout this e-book, we will
dive into the various facets of Fedora Linux,
starting with the installation and configuring of
your operating system to meet your specific needs.
The first section covers the installation of
Fedora Linux, guiding you through each step of the
process. Whether you are a curious beginner or an
experienced user, this e-book provides detailed
and practical information to ensure a successful
installation tailored to your preferences. In the
second segment, we will explore essential tools
and techniques for efficiently managing your
Fedora environment. From system administration to
package management and advanced configurations,
you will gain solid knowledge to optimize and
customize your operating system according to your
specific requirements. The third and crucial
section of this e-book focuses on security
strategies to safeguard your Fedora Linux
environments. By addressing topics such as
firewalls, encryption, authentication, and threat
detection, you will learn how to fortify your
installations and maintain a secure and resilient
environment. Finally, this e-book not only
provides technical insights but also aims to
inspire a deeper understanding of the philosophy
and community behind Fedora Linux. By grasping
open-source culture and actively participating in
the community, you will become not just a user but
a valuable contributor to this dynamic ecosystem.
Ready to embark on this journey? Let's delve into
the exciting universe of Fedora Linux and empower
you to make the most of this powerful open-source



9

platform. Enjoy the read and embrace your journey
with Fedora Linux!
  Linux Bible 2010 Edition Christopher
Negus,2010-06-03 The definitive guide to the
basics of one of the most popular operating
systems in the world Whether you're a first-time
Linux user or you're migrating from another
operating system, this book is an ideal
introductory guide for getting comfortable with
the building-block nature of Linux. Written by
bestselling author Christopher Negus, this guide
is packed with in-depth descriptions on the basics
of Linux desktops, servers, and programming tools
and gets you up to speed on all the new and
exciting features of the newest version: Linux
2010. Negus walks you through transitioning from
Windows or Mac and helps you find the Linux
distribution that best meets your needs. You'll
explore more than 18 Linux distributions,
including the latest versions of Ubuntu, Fedora,
Debian, OpenSUSE, Slackware, Knoppix, Gentoo,
Mandriva, SLAX, and more. Plus, you'll discover
how to set up secure, fully functioning Linux
server systems and get up-to-date installation
advice. Topics Covered: Getting off the Ground
with Linux Running a Linux Desktop Learning System
Administration Skills Setting Up Linux Servers
Choosing and Installing Different Linux
Distributions Programming in Linux Linux Bible
2010 Edition walks you through the details of the
various Linux distributions and updates you on the
latest networking, desktop, and server
enhancements. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
  Red Hat?Fedora?Linux?2 For Dummies Jon Hall,Paul
G. Sery,2004-07-02 * Shows Linux newbies how to
install and use Red Hat's Fedora-the latest
release of the most popular Linux distribution-in
the familiar friendly, easy-to-understand For
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Dummies style * Includes the full Fedora Core
distribution with source code on DVD and all of
the CD content that comes with Fedora, saving
readers hours of downloading time * New features
in this revised edition include an example DSL
modem configuration and sections on how to use
Mozilla's e-mail client, how to use a virtual
private network, and how to use Nautilis to surf
the net
  Official Fedora Companion Nicholas
Petreley,2004-01-30 Linux guru Nick Petreley
demystifies the most powerful features of Fedora,
the new Linux operating system from Red Hat The
book is tailored for new users and people
upgrading from previous Red Hat versions Cuts
through technical jargon with a concise, friendly
approach and offers invaluable insider tips that
enable users to get up and running fast with
Fedora Features step-by-step guidance to help
readers to use and customize the friendly
graphical Bluecurve desktop; get online with
instant messaging, e-mail and a favorite browser;
create personal audio and data CD-ROMs; and get
started with the OpenOffice office productivity
suite Includes essential security tips and all the
basic configuration details for networks,
firewalls, users, and printers Two CD-ROMs include
Red Hat's new personal edition distribution known
as Fedora Copyright © 2004 by Red Hat, Inc.
Material may be distributed only subject to the
terms and conditions set forth in the Open
Publication License, V1.0 or later (the latest
version is presently available at
http://www.opencontent.org/openpub/).
  Keeping Up Vance Fundora,2020-06-30 Keeping Up
is a guide for emerging entrepreneurs and existing
organizations transitioning into the digital
space. It is no longer controversial but a fact
that if any business or organization wants to
thrive let alone survive in the coming times it is
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absolutely vital to adapt, develop, grow and
nurture an online presence. “20 years ago you
couldn't talk to strangers. Today, you sleep in
their houses, pay to get in their cars, and have
them deliver food to your door.” Vance Fundora
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